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Apple released macOS 14.2 on December 11, 2023 (and 14.2.1 on December 19, 2023) and
OIT has identified a dialog (see below) that appears after initial launch of F5 BIG-IP Edge
Client after an upgrade to macOS 14.2 or later.

OIT recommends clicking "Continue" and using the application as expected. While the
dialog would suggest a client configuration reset, we have confirmed that the pre-
configured vpn.brown.edu server address remains configured despite the dialog.

This is a known issue and OIT has put in place the recommended actions by the vendor.
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